BII“ATIIJN

MINOR HUCKEY RSSO

To Whom it may concern:

is applying for a volunteer position with the
Lancaster Minor Hockey Association. In pursuant to the policies of our association and
Hockey New Brunswick it is required that all volunteers complete a Criminal Record and
Vulnerable Person checks. Please accept this letter on behalf of the Lancaster Minor
Hockey Association as a request to have a Criminal Record and Vulnerable Person
check performed for

Sincerely,

Jason London
President
Lancaster Minor Hockey
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